
Killarney Mennonite Church 

August 14th, 2016 

Worship leader: Vern Harms             

Song leader: Henry Friesen 

Praise Team Leader: Nancy Reimer 

 

Call To Worship 
“Jesus therefore said to those Jews that 

believed him, if ye abide in my word, then are ye 

truly my disciples; and ye shall know the truth, 

and the truth shall set you free.” 

John 8:31-32 
 

Order of Service 

Praise Team 

Welcome and Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Opening Prayer 

Praise Team 

Scripture Reading – John 14:1-7 

Prayer and Offering 

Congregational Singing 

Children's Video & Prayer 

(followed by dismissal for Children’s Church – ages 3-6) 

Message by Pastor Danny Groening  – Sermon 

Series - Prepared to Give an Answer 

Pt. 4 “Don’t all Religions Lead to God?” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

Prayer & Praise 

Pray for daily strength for those in Bayside: 

Mary Klassen 

Marie Groening 

Kay Krahn  

Peter Buhler 

Please remember the members 

of our congregation who are not able to regularly attend 

church. 

“Thanks to our Church family for the many expressions of 

sympathy we received after the passing of Roy’s father.  We 

were overwhelmed by the support we received through 

prayers, cards, flowers, baking and people driving to Portage 

for the service.  Our sincere thanks,” -The Arnott’s. 

Please pray for William Mensah who was in Winnipeg 

receiving treatment for malaria, and praise God for the 

healing that He provided. 

Remember to pray for Carl Parker who is currently in the 

Killarney Hospital. 

Remember to pray for the ongoing ministry at Turtle 

Mountain Bible Camp. Let's especially remember those from 

our church who are currently working at Bible camps - Taylor 

Friesen, Paul Reimer, Kaeden Klassen, Mitchell Conrad, & 

Luke Reimer. 

Birthdays 

14- Myrna Wolf 

18- Luke Reimer 

Anniversaries 

14- Linda Peters and Rueben Willems  

16- Vern and Mary Groening  

20- Henry and Margaret Toews 

Weekly Events: 

Prayer Meeting – Wednesday mornings at 7:30 in the 

church basement. 

Junior Youth (Grades 7&8) - For information call 

Barry’s cell at 215-0260. 

Senior Youth: Youth is finished for the year and will 

resume again in September. 

This Week: 

1. Prayer Chain: When you get a call on 

the church prayer chain please make 

sure it gets passed on. Phone the people 

down the list until you get hold of 

someone. Leave a message for the no 

answers or call them back later. The 

message should make it all the way 

around to the person who started it. 

2. Baby Shower! Please come and shower 

Heidi and Sophie Reimer with love 

and gifts on Wednesday 

August 17th here at the 

Church from 6-8 p.m. 

3. There will be a second Refugee family 

arriving in the near future and we still 

need household things! 

Small electrical appliances, 

Curtains/drapes, Towels/face cloths, 

Small chest of drawers, End tables, Pots 

and pans, Blankets/quilts, Lamps, Mixing 



bowls, Cutlery, Double bed, Cleaning 

tools, Pillows, Kitchen utensils etc. 

If you have anything you are willing to 

donate, please call Dale at 204-523-8979 

4. International Country Gospel Fest at the 

Peace Gardens is taking place today 

from 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. "The Daae 

Family" and "By Choice" are two of the 

five groups performing.  Remember your 

passport or 2 forms of ID to pass 

through customs. 

Upcoming Events: 

SS School: There will be a short Sunday 

School meeting after the worship service on 

August 28th for ALL TEACHERS.  Curriculum 

will be handed out at that time.   

Global Leadership Summit: If you are in 

leadership of any kind either in church or 

outside it, please consider joining some of 

us at the Global Leadership Summit either 

August 11 – 12th or October 20 – 21st 

sponsored by the Willow Creek Association. 

The Leadership Summit is a two day event 

telecast LIVE in HD from Willow’s campus 

near Chicago every August to hundreds of 

locations in North America. You are invited 

to join an expected 305,000 people 

committed to getting better as leaders in 

2016. As always, the registration is paid for 

by KMC. You just have to show up and 

arrange accommodations. If you are 

interested, please see Shawna or Pastor 

Danny. 

Refugee Fundraising BBQ: Come and join 

us on September 3rd to help continue to 

raise funds for our ongoing Refugee 

Sponsorship Project. Willow Creek Hutterite 

Colony will be providing a Pork Roast meal 

and the event will be taking place at the Ag 

Fairgrounds in the new Ag Society Building 

from 5:00-7:00!  Admission is $10 and chairs 

will be provided! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Killarney Mennonite 
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 Serving With Our Hands 

 Loving With Our Hearts 

 Showing Christ’s Love 

 Growing God’s Family 


